
Serving in the Nursery: 
Today:  
 
Sunday School: Crystal Roop 
                Jennifer Beasley 
 
AM Service: 
Babies: Nancy Van Der Linden 
  Tessa Funderburg 
     
Toddlers: Macy Nelson 
      Carly Koehn 
      Alivia Huber 
       
PM Service:  (No PM Service) 
          

Serving in the Welcome Center: 
Today: Katie Butterfield          9/08: Lisa McCarthy 

 

Serving as Greeters: 
Today: Scott and Jen Bossen  9/08: Betty Clark & Walt Hill 

Lobby Attendant: 
Today: Scott Bossen                      9/08: Tony Ojeda 

Weekly Activities 

Sunday School ................................................................... 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Service ................................................. 10:45 a.m. 
Truth Trackers/Tiny Trackers   ........................................... 5:45 p.m. 
Small Groups.. .................................................................. .6:00 p.m. 
Youth Meeting.……………………...………………………….6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
9/08:   
 
Sunday School: Carly Koehn 
                Paula Ojeda 
 
AM Service: 
Babies: Cristina Camarata 
  Anna Hansen 
     
Toddlers: Moriah Parrish 
      Faith Camarata 
      Carly Koehn  
       
PM Service:  Jennifer Bossen 
          Judy Budgick  

 

 

10655 N. Shannon Rd.         Dan Budgick, Senior Pastor 

Tucson, AZ 85742     Chris Koehn, assistant pastor                                     

(520) 877-2691       www.dfbchurch.org    

                             office@dfbchurch.org                             

                   



Reaching 
As part of our purpose in 

pursuing Christ we believe 
“making disciples” means 
we are to reach people for 

Christ. 

Teaching 
In our pursuit of Christ, we 
are to teach people to be 

more like Christ. 

Training 
Pursuing Christ means our 

church is here to train  
people to serve Christ. 

Today at DFBC 

sunday, September 1, 2019 

 
Welcome to Desert Foothills Baptist Church, where it is our desire 

to help you take that next step in your relationship with Jesus 
Christ.  We hope you are blessed today and that God is glorified 

with your worship! 

No Evening Activities 

 
TODAY 
Beginning today:  
 Ecclesiology (In the Auditorium): Pastor Budgick’s class in the study of the doc-
 trine and theology of the church will continue.  
 A Journey Through the Psalms (Rooms 5,6): Tom Clark and Steve Carter are 
 guiding this new study.  
 
Labor Day weekend: Today, we will have our regular Sunday morning service and clas-
 ses, but no activities in the evening, so families can enjoy the holiday weekend 
 together.   
 
Food Drive for ICS: Each month, we collect items for Interfaith Community Services. If you
  have canned goods or other non-perishable items to donate, please leave the bag
  in the lobby today.  And, thank you! 
 
Choir Rehearsal: The choir will have a 45-minute rehearsal this afternoon, right after the 
 morning service.  
 
 
NEXT WEEK 
 
Teen During Glow — Next Sunday Evening, September 8, during the evening activities, at
  the Totten residence.  
 
 
UPCOMING 
 
Cheer the D-Backs!  We will be going to their game Friday September 13 (Faith and Fami-
 ly Night), as the Arizona Diamondbacks take on the Cincinnati Reds. The game 
 begins at 6:40pm, at Chase Field in Phoenix. The cost is $24 per ticket, and you 
 need to sign up on the sheet at the back of the auditorium.. Pay by cash or check 
 (to DFBC, marked D-Backs) in the offering plate; then, mark the paid column on 
 the sheet. Today is the deadline to sign up.  
 
Golden Heirs Lunch:  The Golden Heirs will be meeting for lunch on Tuesday, September 
 17 at 11:30am, Coco’s Bakery Restaurant, 7250 N. Oracle Road. Put your name 
 on the sign up sheet, so the restaurant will know how many are coming.  
 
Ladies Retreat:  Grand View Camp is hosting this year’s Ladies Retreat October 3-5. The 
 speaker will be Holly Stratton, speaker writer, counselor, and blogger at 
 lifehurts.us.  The check in will begin Thursday at 4:30pm, and check out is 
 Saturday at 10:45am.  Register at grandviewcamp.org 
 
Pastor Mission Trip:  Originally pastor was planning to minister with the Redicks in the 
 Philippines this summer. However, in late spring he was informed of a need to 
 teach with IBL in Vietnam this October. Shortly thereafter IBL Vietnam had issues 
 arise that looked as if it may cause the teaching to be postponed. Recently, how-
 ever, the issues have been resolved allowing for the teaching to continue. The 
 church had budgeted $3,000 for his Philippines mission trip but still need to raise 
 $3,700 to help with the costs of this ministry opportunity in Vietnam. If you would 
 like to contribute to his mission trip to Vietnam, please place it in the offering plate
  mark for the “Vietnam trip.” Thank you. 


